
 

 

AK/SJS 
 
10 April 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
School Term Dates 
 
I write to inform you that the school will close for the Easter holiday on Friday 12 April at 
1230 hrs.  Buses have been arranged to transport students home at this earlier time. 
 
Friday 12 April will be a Civvies Day.  All students are invited to wear non-uniform to school 
and make a €1 donation – all monies will be donated towards student rewards.  In addition, 
students in tutor groups who won the ePraise competition can wear appropriate civvies on 
Thursday 11 April.   
 
Also, all students will return to school on Monday 29 April 2019. 
 
This has been a very busy term and I am very proud of our students and the willingness to 
learn that they have shown.  I would like to remind all parents that a benefit of our school 
community school is that you can pop in to ask questions or discuss concerns with us.  We 
are here to work as partners with you for the good of the students. Please can I remind you 
that chewing gum is not allowed in school and also that we expect students to be fully 
equipped each day with their pencil case and necessary learning materials. 
 
I have distributed a survey to students via their school email with the aim of finding out what 
is great about the school but also what we can do to make it an environment where students 
can flourish even further. 
 
After Easter we will also send home a parents survey with the same aim. 
 
We hope you all have a lovely Easter break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Alex Kerr  
Acting Principal 
 


